
Village of Skaneateles 
Wastewater Treatment Operations 
From: Adam Twitchell 
RE: November 2023 Monthly Report 
 
 
We treated 15.55 Million Gallons of wastewater this month. 
 
The average flow per day was 0.52 MGD 
 
Total rainfall for the month was 2.51 inches 
 
We hauled 40,500 gallons of sludge to the Auburn wastewater treatment 
plant. 

 
● We did all the monthly maintenance on all of the equipment. 

 
● We passed all of the monthly tests. 

 
● I successfully filled out and submitted the monthly DMR to the DEC.  

 
• Cyclops came and installed new batteries in all the gas detectors 

throughout the plant. These new batteries are supposed to last 
longer.  
 

• Cyclops came to the plant to calibrate all of the gas detectors. 
 

• the TRC project is progressing in accordance with the Contract 
Documents. The Contractor is finishing up submittals and is 
completing site/misc concrete work while awaiting equipment to 
arrive. We anticipate the contractor to make significant progress in 
Q1 2024 once equipment arrives. 
 
 


